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Hours of Operation: 7:00 a.m. - start of school / Dismissal - 6:00 p.m. 

November 2024 Newsletter 
MONTHLY CURRICULUM THEMES 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1 

Systemwide Professional Development Day 

PLAY CENTERS, INC. WILL BE OPEN 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 4 

DAY BEFORE ELECTION 

PLAY CENTERS AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM CLOSED 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 5 

ELECTION DAY - BCPS & PC CLOSED 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 19 

CONFERENCE DAY -  BCPS Elementary Closed 

PLAY CENTERS, INC. WILL BE OPEN 

WEDNESDAY. NOVEMBER 27 

BCPS EARLY DISMISSAL - BEFORE SCHOOL OPEN ONLY! 

PLAY CENTERS AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM CLOSED! 
 

NOVEMBER 28 & 29 

THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY 

SCHOOLS & PLAY CENTERS WILL BE CLOSED! 

 

Questions about your account? Please  

contact our AR Coordinator, at  

410.296.4880, ext. 110. 

 

Questions about Subsidy?  Please contact  

our Subsidy Specialist, at 410.296.4880, ext. 111.   

FROM THE PLAY CENTERS, INC. AR DEPARTMENT: 

 

• Escape Room 

• Pirates pt.1 

• Pirates pt. 2 

• Thanksgiving  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Play Centers, Inc would like to wish a 

very happy birthday to everyone 

who is celebrating in November!  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 If you haven't done so already,  
please visit our webpage at  

www.playcenters.org  
to register for both email and text alerts.  

IMPORTANT REMINDER!  

 
 

 

FROM THE DIRECTOR 

HAPPY NOVEMBER! 
 

 

Hello Families!  
 

This year is just flying by and 

there are so many wonderful 

events to look forward to in  

November.  
 

Just a reminder, if you have 

any questions or concerns, 

please feel comfortable to 

reach out to me at anytime. 

We value your input as we 

work together to educate your 

children.  

 

Play Centers, Inc. would like to 

wish you a wonderful start to 

the holiday seasons.  

 

We are very grateful for you 

and your family! 

http://www.playcenters.org

